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Grand Chief invites community’s 
input re: Assembly of First Nations 

 
For immediate release 
 
(28, Kenténha/October 2004) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawá:ke (MCK) has 
received notice that the Assembly of First Nations Renewal Commission will be 
holding Public Hearings at the Hyatt Regency Hotel in Montreal on November 10 
and 11.  
 
The AFN Renewal Commission was created to find ways to make the AFN more 
relevant, responsive and effective for First nations and their citizens.  
 
Community members are also being invited to take part in the hearing process. 
Those interested may contact the Renewal Commission directly at 1-866-869-
6789).  
 
Grand Chief Michael Delisle, Jr. is planning to attend the meetings and is offering 
another option to community members: if you wish, Chief Delisle is available to 
bring your concerns/ideas/questions to the hearings and speak on your behalf. 
You may contact him at the MCK offices at 632-7500. 
  
 

-30- 
 
 
For more information, please contact:   
 
Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché   
Mohawk Council of Kahnawá:ke     
(450) 632-7500 ext. 251     
 



 


